
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
                          
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
  

 

Friday 23rd February 2024 

Fairfield News  

   Attendance 

The highest attendance for the 
week was achieved by… 

 
Dosbarth Shakespeare 

95.8% 
Fantastic!! 

Bendigedig!! 
 
 

Please make sure you inform the 
school of any necessary 

absence. 
 

 

    

Week ahead 

1st March 
 Eisteddfod 

St David’s Day  
Dydd Gwyl Dewi  

We will be celebrating St David’s 
Day on Friday 1st March and all 
children are invited to wear red, 
traditional welsh costumes or 

rugby tops. 
We would like to invite all 

Grandparents to come and enjoy 
the celebrations with us on Friday 

morning at 9.30 am. Nursery will not 
be participating in the Eisteddfod.  

Diolch yn fawr, Sgwad Cymraeg. 
 

  

Years 1 & 2 had a wonderful trip to Cardiff 
Castle on Tuesday. They explored the 

lovely grounds before attending a dragon 
egg workshop, where they listened to a 
dragon story, played dragon games and 

took part in the knight’s quest. After lunch 
they headed into the castle house for a tour 

and later climbed the very steep steps of 
the keep before heading home! It was a 

wonderful day where all the children 
behaved amazingly and the castle staff 

even commented on how polite, inquisitive 
and curious the children were! Da iawn! 

Eco News! 
The Eco Team are proud to 
announce the first winner of 
our Green Ribbon award.  

It goes to Leah from Dosbarth 
Kipling. She has been 

recognized for all her ongoing 
hard work helping to maintain 

the new rain garden on Dryden 
Road. Since it was installed last 
summer, she's helped to water, 

weed and keep it litter free. 
Thank you Leah for helping to 
make our wider community a 
more pleasant place to live. 

Congratulations 
The Eco Team  

 
 

Can you help? 
Each week teachers will use 
this space to ask for items / 
resources to support the topic 
work going on in school, so 
please keep an eye on this 
space to see if you have 
anything that we can have. 
This week we are asking for 
Playground chalks. Thank 
you. 

We are proud to support Craig and his 
family and friends in achieving the goal 
of walking and cycling over 780 miles 

of the Welsh coastal path, raising funds 
for new research and developments in 

the field of genomics and cancer. 
Further information on Craig’s story 
can be seen via this link as well as a 

link to donate towards the fundraising. 
https://the-maxwell-family-
fund.justgiving-sites.com/ 

 


